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M? GILL UN IVE R S IT Y
MONTREAL

FACULTY OF MEDICINE 
OFFICE OF THE DEAN

18th October, 1929.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.
McGill University, 

Montreal.
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Dear Sir Arthur,

I have just received a cheque 

for $3,100.00 for pediatric research, 

good enough to acknowledge it in a personal and confidential 

way? I am enclosing the correspondence, which will "be of 

interest.

Would you "be

.

Yours sincerely,

1
- .

SH

A

w

:
af*

‘.V. • .... * .


